
Costume Committee 

June – 2015 

 

Linda Bacic, Karen Tucker and I met today (16/6/15) to discuss a new costume idea. 

 

Linda has made contact with a company that has been long established in the Dural area that makes 

dance costumes.  We would like to have them quote on some ideas for a new contest top. 

We are looking at a colour combination that features a turquoise/peacock blue stretch lycra with 

sequins. 

 

The design we are discussing is a ¾ sleeve in a chiffon, diagonal hem, A line shape.  Initial discussions 

with the dancewear company have been positive and we would like to have them make a prototype 

for us.  At this point the cost per garment will be somewhere between $130 and $180 depending on 

complexity of design and fabrics used.   



 

 

Linda and Karen will meet with the company next week to look at their fabric supplies, determine 

prices and make further considerations about what we need to do next. 

 

We briefly discussed ideas we have about a rehearsal/casual performance costume and will wait 

until we have a meeting of the full costume committee before reporting on that further. 

 


